
Calne Band of Hope

The Calne Band of Hope intend holding its annual fete on Tuesday in next week; the members and 
friends, who we hear, are as numerous as ever, are looking forward to the event with much pleasure, 
as on that occasion will be the first appearance in public of the Drum and Fife Band.       Wiltshire 
Independent 9 July 1874.

©Wiltshire OPC Project/2014/Teresa Lewis


